October 24, 2022

Dear Parents
Re:  Bradner Handbell Course
I am excited to be able to offer an opportunity for the Grade 4/5 students this year.  The former Teacher Val Duma, and I met, and we pulled out the handbells and dusted them off after a couple years of rest, and she passed the baton to me.  I am a former junior high teacher and parent to 3 children at Bradner Elementary School.  
I would like to offer an opportunity for your child to learn some basic music skills.  We will be learning to play the handbells and we will work towards preparing 2-3 pieces for the Christmas Concert (December 14) this year.
Practices will take place on Monday & Tuesday, beginning on Tuesday, November 1, 2022 during the lunch hour and will run until winter Break.  Your child will need to commit to being there for the practices as this is a team effort.  There may be an opportunity to perform outside the school however, this has not been settled yet, and I will contact the parents directly to arrange this event as I will need your support and help.
Please fill out the form below to express your interest in the club.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Jocelyn Radom @ (403) 399-8856 or sjradom@gmail.com


I would like my child ( ____________________________________) to participate in the handbells.
			(Students’ Name)
_____ yes	_____ No
Child’s Grade ________  (gr. 4 or 5)
Parent/Guardian’s name:  _________________________________
Parent/Guardian’s Email:  _________________________________
Parent/Guardian’s Phone #: _______________________________
Parent Signature:  _______________________________________
